Homedale School

District #370

Memo

To: Board of Trustees, R. Sauer- Superintendent, A.Winters -Principal
From: Nick Ketterling -Activity Director

CC:

Date: January 2016

Re: Board Report

The Middle school is gearing up for the Boys Basketball season to get underway starting the
19" We are very excited for this basketball and the possibilities in front of the student athletes.

The Middle school will have the opportunity to host the 8" grade boys tournament this year on
February 22, 23, and the high school hosting the 7" and 8" championship games on the 24"



